
Attention ….GAT-B Qualified applicants for M.Sc. Biotechnology  2021 …. 

Dear Applicants of DBT Sponsored M.Sc. Biotechnology programme for GAT-B 

Qualified Candidates, as we have not received the information about the completion of 

their degree (Final Semester/year degree results awaited applicants), we are unable to 

prepare the selection list.   We are in the process of receiving the final semester/year 

marks cards.  Candidates, only those who have already submitted their applications are 

requested to send their final semester/year marks cards, if not indicated in the 

application earlier.  Those who have already submitted their complete applications 

along with the information about their final semester/year degree results need not 

send again. We will prepare the selection list as soon as we receive the final 

semester/year marks cards.   


